PN 2324 295
DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to parents / guardians

5% June 2024

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Vigilance against Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease (HFMD)

[ would like to draw your attention to the recent increase in the activities of hand, foot and
mouth disease (HFMD) in class 2H and urge parents to be vigilant against the diseases.

Maintaining good personal and environmental hygiene is the most important measure to prevent
HFMD. Alcohol-based handrub should not substitute hand hygiene with liquid soap and water, as
alcohol does not effectively kill some viruses causing HHMD. Parents are recommended to take the
following measures:

1. Keep your child at home for rest when he/she develop fever or rash.

2. Child who develop symptoms suggestive of HFMD should seek medical advice promptly.

3. Child with HFMD should be excluded form school until fever has subsided and all the
vesicles have dried and crusted.

For any enquiries, please contact our school at 2742 2028. Please sign and return the reply slip to
the class teacher on or before 8" June 2024. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Lo ol s

K.C. Lo
Principal
________________________ Y e e -
Reply Slip (PN_2324_295)
Re: Vigilance against Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease (HFMD)

Date:

Dear Principal,

I have read and understand the Notice to Parents / Guardians regarding “Vigilance against Hand, Foot
and Mouth Disease (HFMD)”. Thank you.

Name of Student: Class: ()

Parent’s / Guardian’s Name: Signature:




